
Frome Shed – MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS -  Newsletter to be sent out before AGM Notice (6th September 
2021) 
 
Dear Shedders –  We are continuing to waive Frome Shed Session fees until the first Shed sessions 
following the  1st October 2021. 
 
However, we would ask if you would please  pay your membership fee for the Frome Shed for the year 
2021/2022 now.  The fee is £10,and we would like everyone to fill in the membership form, so we are up to 
date with addresses, contact details, information about emergency contacts and any medical conditions 
we need to know about. 
 
You can download the latest membership form from http://www.fromeshed.org.uk/community/frome-
shed-12888/how-to-join/ , or hard copies are available on the reception desk in the Shed. 
 
Please complete the form, and pass to the Duty Manager along with the £10 fee in any Shed session from 
the 6th September.  Please be sure to complete the form in full. 
 
In order to vote at the AGM being held at mid-day on the 27th September 2021, you will need to have paid 
your 2021/2022 membership fees before the AGM. 
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